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St. Matthew’s C.E. Primary School
     School Council Minutes
Thursday 2nd May 9.05 am - Rainbows 
Apologies

Eshaal (6C) wasn’t at school today so Ismaeel (6C) attended as deputy school councillor. 

Feedback from classes

· 3H suggested some ideas for more clubs including craft, computers, rounders, cheerleading and baking. We will ask the teachers about these. 

· Several classes asked for more benches outside, including some next to the muga and some picnic benches for colouring outside. We will speak to Mr Mackley about this.

· Those classes who had the opportunity to do outdoor adventure activities recently wanted to say how much they had enjoyed them and would like to do more in the future.

· All classes reported they are really enjoying the bagels in the morning.

· School councillors are going to remind classes about bringing a water bottle to school every day, especially when the weather starts getting warmer.

Charity days this term
At our last meeting we discussed what charity we would like to support this term. Instead of donating money we discussed bringing donations of food to give to a local food bank e.g. luvpreston. We will speak to Mr Mackley about this
Any other business 
Several children asked about the possibility of having a sports raffle again next half term. 
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